Harewood C of E Primary School

Harrogate Road, Harewood, Leeds LS17 9LH

Tel: 0113 288 6394

Email: office@harewood.leeds.sch.uk
Website: www.harewood.leeds.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr. A. Ratcliffe BEd (Hons)



"Educating for Life In All Its Fullness"

15th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We may be approaching the end of another school year but there is still lots going on in school. Please keep a look out for class specific events and arrangements on the class weekly updates. These include Class 4 sports activities, Class 3 trip to the Royal Armouries, the Eco-Team trip to Harewood, Class 2 Pirate Party and the Y6 leavers performance. Next Friday is the last day of term and we are planning on holding the final celebration assembly at 9am if you would like to join us.

End of year concert

It was great to be able to celebrate the musical talents of our children this afternoon at our end of year concert. Thank you to all those individual musicians who performed, the classes for singing and Mrs Jarvis for her musical input and putting it all together. If you were able to join us this afternoon, I hope you enjoyed watching as much as the children did performing to you. Photographs will be added to the school gallery page and Twitter feed in the next day or so if you would like a look. https://harewood.leeds.sch.uk/gallery/



Italian Day

Class 3 held their Italian Day this week. This was a celebration of all the work they have done this year learning about Italy and learning to speak Italian as part of their Modern Foreign Language studies.

The class made Italian themed fashions from recycled materials (also linking with our Eco-work), cooked pizzas for our guests and put on a show. Thank you to all the staff who helped put this together and the parents for their support with fashion designing. Again, there are photographs on the website for you to look at.





Skelton Grange

Class 2 visited Skelton Grange earlier in the week. They had an amazing day learning about nature and the natural world. This included pond dipping, making art from nature and bug hunting. They had a fabulous day and learnt loads. Well done Class 2.

Hall Screen

This week we had our new hall interactive screen installed. This new 86inch screen replaces the large TV that was previously installed and is so much better for sharing images, film clips and when singing in the hall.

Like the outdoor Chess set that arrived last week this is an amazing Legacy Project gift from our current Year 6 children and families. It is something that the whole school will benefit from for many years to come.









Hot Weather

This week the weather in Leeds has been rather changeable, from Hot and sunny to relatively cold and wet. Schools have been warned about the potential heatwave that is predicted for the start of next week.

If the weather becomes hot, we will be following guidance about trying to limit time in the sun, keeping the building cool and promoting regular drinking to avoid dehydration. We also ask that children bring hats, drinks and sunscreen to school on the days affected.

I have attached an information leaflet about Dehydration, Heat Exhaustion and Heatstroke which we have been asked to pass onto families.

PTA 100 Club

The final draw for the PTA 100 club has been made and the lucky winners are:

- 1st Number 49 Sienna F
- 2nd Number 52 Harman G
- 3rd Number 36 Halle S

Damage to Cars

It has been reported to me that one of the parent's cars was damaged whilst parked in Harewood this week. Please be wary of where you park and make sure that you are parked safely. In this case, it was nothing to do with parking but parking considerately will avoid potential issues with residents and other road users. Thank you.

'Wellbeing Statement of the Month'

July 2022



Music In Worship All You Need Is Love - The Beatles

This week's song is called 'All You Need Is Love' by The Beatles. They are regarded as the most influential band of all time and were integral in shaping the face of popular music.









'All You Need is Love' was written in 1967. The song was Britain's contribution to Our World, the first live global television link, for which the band were filmed performing it at EMI Studios in London. The programme was broadcast via satellite and seen by an audience of over 400 million in 25 countries.

Lennon's lyrics for 'All You Need is Love' were deliberately simplistic, to allow for the show's international audience to understand them. The main lyric that is repeated is the title 'All You Need is Love'. The message of this song is that simple, that love, kindness and compassion can solve pretty much any problem.

This week we are thinking about valuing different opinions, sometimes it can be really tricky to resolve issues when people think differently about the same thing. However, it is an important skill in life to learn to value and respect other people's opinions and to learn to work with each other instead of against each other.

Here is the YouTube link for the song: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v= 7xMflp-irg

Events and Dates for this half term – More details of each event will be in future newsletters or by separate communications.

During this second part of the summer term, a number of other events are being planned for the children, including class trips. These other dates will be added as they are confirmed.

Date	Event
Tuesday 19 th July	Class 4 Inter-Schools Sports Day
	Eco-Committee visit to Harewood Estate
Wednesday 20 th July	Year 6 leavers event
	Class 3 trip to the Royal Armories
Friday 22 nd July	Last Day
	(No After School Club)

Have a good weekend.

Mr A. Ratcliffe







